
 
November 4, 2024 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Docket UE-230482—Compliance Filing—Replacement Tariff Sheets in accordance 

with the Errata to Order 07 
 
In accordance with the Notice of Errata to Order 07, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light 
Company (PacifiCorp) submits the following replacement tariff sheets, with an effective date of 
November 7, 2024. The only change that has been made to the filing on October 30, 2024, is that 
the rate effective date at the bottom of the tariff sheet has been updated to reflect the guidance 
provided in the errata. There has been no change to any of the rates or calculations contained in 
the October 30, 2024 filing. There is simply a change of date from November 1, 2024, to 
November 7, 2024. This date is consistent with WAC 480-07-880(4), which allows responses to 
the compliance filing to be filed within five business days (November 6, 2024). 
 
The revised tariff sheets are designated as follows: 
 
Fourth Revision of Sheet No. 97.1 Schedule 97 Power Cost Adjustment Mechanism 

Adjustment 
Second Revision of Sheet No. 99.1 Schedule 99 Production Tax Credit Tracker 

Adjustment 
 
Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
         /s/ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy & Operations  
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585 
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com  
 
Enclosures 
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